
 

GREETINGS  
Scipio Town Residents 

 
 In striving to get news to you in a timelier manner the Town Board of Scipio is transitioning 
 away from the seasonal Town Newsletter that is mailed to you.     
 

 CHECK OUT the Town of Scipio website www.townofscipio.com. Access current 

 news and announcements of what is happening in our community. Do you have something 
 to post?  Please submit your events and announcements to clerk@townofscipio.com.   
 
 Residents of the Town of Scipio, mark your calendar for the Spring Clean-Up Day, Saturday, 
 May 4, 2024, from 9am- 4pm at the Scipio Transfer Station. More information is on the 

 town’s website: www.townofscipio.com.  
 
 For Residents who use the Town’s Transfer Station please note: Effective July 1, 2024  the 
 cost per Trash Sticker will increase to $4.00 each. $20.00 per sheet. Resolution 2024-42   4/10/24 

 
 Gary Mutchler, Town of Scipio Supervisor 
 supervisor@townofscipio.com 

http://www.townofscipio.com
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